## LEGAL NOTICE

Pursuant to section 103 of the General Municipal the Town of Guilford is accepting proposals for construction of a 48' by 72' Cold Storage Pole Barn with a 12' shed extension to be located at 223 Marble Road, Guilford NY. Construction to be completed by July 31, 2024. Plans and Specifications, required bid forms and non-collusive bidding form are available at the Guilford Town Hall during regular business hours. A pre-bid meeting will be held on Friday, February 16, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. at the Guilford Town Hall, 223 Marble Rd, Guilford NY. Sealed Written Bids must be accompanied with a non-collusive certificate signed by the bidder and will be opened at 1:30pm on Wednesday, March 6, 2024. The Town Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. For more information, please contact Town Clerk, Jodie Ives, telephone: 607-895-9966. GuilfordTownClerk@gmail.com

Proposals may be mailed or hand delivered in a sealed envelope, labeled GUILFORD COLD STORAGE POLE BUILDING, to: Jodie M. Ives, Guilford Town Clerk, 223 Marble Road, Guilford, NY 13780, no later than 1:30pm on Wednesday, March 6, 2024.